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Notification of herbicide applications

Just another update, it looks like we are going to start a spray reduction
program of herbicides on Highway 36.

We still plan to begin our noxious weed and structure program. We are
looking at only three of the Department of Ag listed noxious weeds at this
point on Highway 36. Japanese Knotweed, which is a waste to spray until full
bloom in September, Gorse and Knapweed.

Starting June 14% to June 24" we will be making applications to these noxious
weeds and around our structures, bridges, intersections, and guardrail.

For the rest of June thru the month of July we will be making spot spray
applications to our noxious weeds in Lane County on $tate right- of -way.
Included in that, will he some Gorse applications on Highway 101 North of
Florence.

For daily information, please, call the ODOT Herbicide Application Information
Line at 1-888 996-8080.The herbicide application schedules is tentative and is
subject to change at any time.



